
Submitter: Bruce Perdikis 

On Behalf Of: Rogue king Seafood 

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development and Small Business 

Measure: HB2909 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We are in support of HB2909 and Rogue King Seafood DBA Fishermen Direct 

Seafood Gold Beach Or is in full support of OCVA for there efforts to sustain local 

businesses as ours. Locally caught sustainable seafood is the staple of our store. 

Logistics on getting seafood to our store are limited by access via rogue river bar 

crossings. Being located next to river boat excursions there are country wide visitors 

to our store and they are impressed with locally caught  seafood. Not having to buy 

seafood from other areas of the world is a must. We will continue to work with OCVA 

and benefit in any programs and grants made available to them. Funding is essential 

to the growth of local communities and small business seafood stores. We encourage 

you to pass HB2909 for continued funding.   

 Thank you  Bruce Perdikis  

                   Rogue King Seafood 


